
 

Newsletter  -  FEBRUARY 12, 2021 
Re-enrollment 

Re-enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year is now open! Remember to take advantage of the $50 rate by March 31! 

No School – President’s Day 

There will be no school on Monday, February 15, to celebrate Presidents Day! 

Cancellations 

The following events have been cancelled due to Covid: 
- ECS Auction (April 24) 
- IOWA Testing (March 29-April 1) 
- ABCS Fine Arts (April 29-30) 
- ECS Elementary Fine Arts (April 30) 

Girls Volleyball Practice 

Mrs. Messer will be hosting a girls volleyball practice from 3:30-5:30 on Friday, February 19. The practice is open to any girls in 
5th-12th grade who would like to come. Girls must wear loose-fitting, knee-length shorts or skirts and a loose-fitting t shirt. 
Parents, please check the length of the shorts ahead of time. 

Review Campaign – A Limited-Time Discount Opportunity for You! 

Today is I Love My School Day at ECS! I am thankful for a school that strives to impact and grow young minds and hearts for 
Christ. We appreciate our ECS parents and students very much, so we would like to provide a special opportunity for you to earn 
a discount on next year’s re-enrollment fee. (Those who have already paid their re-enrollment fee may apply the discount to next 
year’s textbook fee.) To earn the discount, parents may simply write positive reviews on Facebook, Google Maps, Yelp, and Private 
School Review by next Friday, February 19! (Links to the reviews are posted below and have been sent on Schoolworx.) Every 
positive review will earn a $5 discount ($25 limit per family). Reviews for the drawing can also be made by friends and relatives! 
(If a friend or relative leaves a review, please notify the school office so the entry can be applied to your family.) Previously posted 
reviews on these sites will also earn the discount! There will also be a drawing for $100 off one family’s book fees for next year. 
Each positive review will be one entry in the drawing.  This will only take a few moments of your time and would greatly benefit 
ECS! 

Thank You, 

Mr. Messer 

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/Emmanuelchristianschool2008/reviews/?ref=page_internal 
Google Maps - https://g.page/ECSEBT/review?rc 
Yelp – 
https://www.yelp.com/writeareview/biz/4WYVztTO84Yj4ulS4isB5Q?return_url=%2Fbiz%2F4WYVztTO84Yj4ulS4isB5Q&sou
rce=biz_details_war_button 
Private School Review – https://www.privateschoolreview.com/emmanuel-christian-school-profile/21740  (scroll to bottom of 
page) 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Monday, February 15 – No School (Presidents Day) 
Tuesday, February 16 – March invoices sent out 
Thursday, February 18 – Open House for potential new students (10a – 12p) 
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